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FOIP Office 
309 Terrace Building 
9515 – 107 Street 
Edmonton, Alberta  T5K 2C3 
Canada 
Telephone: 780-427-9687 
www.alberta.ca 

February 11, 2020 
 
Jonathan Olfert 
jonathan.olfert@su.ualberta.ca  
 
Dear Mr. Olfert: 
 
Subject: Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Request #: 2020-G-0044 
 
On February 11, 2020, through MyAlberta eServices Order ID 201338580, the department of 
Treasury Board and Finance (TBF) received your request under the Freedom of Information and 
Protection of Privacy (FOIP Act) for a copy of,  

The February 11 press release says that "Albertans have shared their views through an online 
survey. More than 26,000 people provided feedback before the survey closed on Feb. 

7." We request the full text of any responses to the 2020 budget consultation survey that mention: 
University/ies College/s Post-secondary education Tuition. 

 Time period of records: January 14, 2020 to February 11, 2020  
 
We will make every reasonable effort to respond to your request by March 12, 2020. If you have 
any questions, please write to or call me at (780) 643-9389. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 
Chris Hodge 
Senior FOIP Advisor 
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